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Works notice 

Shepparton Line Upgrade – signalling works at High 
Street, Seymour level crossing  

Saturday 22 March to Monday 24 March  

Shepparton Line Upgrade is delivering more frequent and reliable 

services on modern VLocity trains.  

What we’re doing 

We will be installing and testing new signalling equipment on the Shepparton Line between Seymour and 
Shepparton while trains are not operating on the line.  

What to expect 

Vehicles may experience minor delays while crossing the High Street, Seymour level crossing when testing is under 
way of the new signalling equipment.  

Traffic management will be in place at certain times. The level crossing will not be closed at any time.  

When 

Our works will take place at day times only from:  

• 7am to 7pm, Saturday 22 March  

• 7am to 7pm, Sunday 23 March  

• 7am to 3pm, Monday 24 March  
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